
MAO Meeting Minutes,  
August 26, 2002 

 
Barbara gave a briefing on the joint CAPP/MAO meetings this summer. 
Faculty comments from Funny Friday will be put on Blackboard with the 
committee picking out the top 79 themes for the focus of future meetings. 
 
We decided to make only minor changes to the time bank system for next 
year. Specifically, we agreed to eliminate MWRF 1:452: 35 and 2:453: 35 time banks. We also 
agreed to change the TR time slot of 1:00 to 2:30 to 2:00 to 3:30. 
 
We also volunteered for different MAO/CAPP subcommittees. Here’s the 
breakdown: 
Interdisciplinary Majors: Erik Wielenberg and Ellie Ypma 
Hidden Majors: Judy George and Ellie Ypma 
Class Size Limits: Jeff Hollander, Julianne Miranda, and Scott Ross 
 
Next Meeting will be on the 2nd of September to finalize the Open 
Meeting on GE requirements, which we tentatively set for September 18th 
at 4:00 in 301 HH. 
 
 
 
 
 

MAO meeting minutes, 
Monday, September 2 

 
Members Present: Jeff Hollander, Julianne Miranda, Barbara Whitehead, 
Erik Wielenberg, Ellie Ypma 
 
We decided to wait to approve the minutes for the previous meeting. 
 
We are still waiting for feedback about student representatives for MAO. 
 
We decided to continue with the changes to the timebanks that were 
made last spring for this spring's semester without having an open 
meeting on the issue on the grounds that the timebanks are needed for 
the chairs meeting on Thursday, September 5, and there obviously isn't 
time for an open meeting before then. We hope that the timebank issue 
can be brought before the entire faculty and given full consideration in 
due course. 
 
We decided to have our first open meeting on October 14. This 
meeting will be devoted to the timebank issue. 
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